
 

 

 
THE HIGH COURT OF NEW ZEALAND 

TE KŌTI MATUA O AOTEAROA 
 

COURT BUSINESS 
 

 
Please note that between Friday the 20th day of December 2024 and Friday 31st day of January 2025 (inclusive) 
the High Court has no scheduled sittings. For details of Court sittings during this period please contact your 

local Court. 
 

Normal sittings will resume on Monday the 3rd day of February 2025. 
 


